

Directorate of Law & Property

Legal and Democratic Services, Council House, Priory Road, Dudley, West Midlands DY1 1HF
Tel: (01384 818181) Fax: (01384) 815202
Minicom Number for the Hearing Impaired (01384) 815273
www.dudley.gov.uk



Our Ref:	Please Ask For:	Telephone No:	Email:
RJ/NM	Mr R Jewkes	01384 818116	richard.jewkes@dudley.gov.uk

15th January 2008

Dear Member

Dudley Borough Local Access Forum

You are requested to attend a meeting of the Dudley Borough Local Access Forum to be held in Committee Room 3 at the Council House, Priory Road, Dudley on Wednesday 23rd January, 2008 at 6.30pm to consider the business set out in the agenda below.

Light refreshments will be available from 6.10 pm.

Yours sincerely,

A handwritten signature in blue ink, appearing to read "Richard Jewkes".

Richard Jewkes
Democratic Services Officer

To: All Members of the Dudley Borough Local Access Forum



DUDLEY BOROUGH LOCAL ACCESS FORUM

Wednesday 23rd January, 2008 at 6.30 p.m.

In Committee Room 3, Council House, Priory Road Dudley

1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

To receive apologies for absence from the meeting.

2. MINUTES

To approve as a correct record the minutes of the meeting of the Forum held on 21st November, 2007. (copy attached).

3. MATTERS ARISING FROM THE MINUTES

To consider any matters arising from the Minutes of the meeting of the Forum held on 21st November, 2007.

4. DECLARATION OF INTERESTS

Members to declare any interests in matters to be discussed at the meeting.

5. PLANNING APPLICATIONS

a. Treherns Farm

b. Coombeswood

6. GATING ORDERS (Dave Jacobs to report)

a. Path from Summerhill Road to Church Road, Coseley.

b. Path from Redwood Road to Parklands Road, Coseley.

7. Sustrans Route 54

To consider an item raised by the Vice-Chairman.

8. RIGHTS OF WAY IMPROVEMENT PLAN

To receive an update on behalf of Kelly Perkins.

9. ACCESS MANAGEMENT GRANT SCHEME (Pages 1 – 3)

To consider and discuss a letter received from the Ramblers' Association.

10. CYCLING IN DUDLEY – UPDATE

To consider an item raised by the Vice-Chairman.

11. LOCAL ACCESS FORUM (LAF) HANDBOOK – UPDATE (PAGE 4)

To receive an update in respect of the LAF Handbook, including a response from the Department for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs.

12. BARRIERS TO ACCESS LAND

To consider an item raised by the Vice-Chairman.

13. ANY OTHER BUSINESS

14. DATES OF FUTURE MEETINGS

To confirm the following proposed schedule of Forum meetings for the remainder of 2008: -

- Wednesday 19th March, 2008
- Wednesday 21st May, 2008
- Wednesday 16th July, 2008
- Wednesday 17th September, 2008
- Wednesday 18th November, 2008